
 

 

        January 28, 2025 

          Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 

          State WIN: 026380.00 & 026382.00 

Location: Buxton 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question: In the specs it calls out that route 22 couldn't be closed for more than 14 consecutive days. Is 

that 14 days for each pin number or 14 days for the total project, and if its only 14 days could you work 

on both jobs at the same time  

 

 

Response: The 14 consecutive day closure of Route 22 is for the total contract.  Both projects may be 

worked on at the same time as long as access to the private residences and properties between the two 

projects is maintained via Dunnell Road and Rankin Road.  

  

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on January 29, 2025. 

 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 

 


